
From: Frank 1stLt Savannah <savannah.frank@marines.usmc.mil>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/6/2016 3:42:01 PM
Subject: Distribution List

Good afternoon, Ma’am,
 
I hope you are having a great day albeit the weather chaos! I am a public affairs officer with the US Marines and have 
been monitoring the evacuation orders to see if my unit has Marines in the affected areas and was wondering if you 
wouldn’t mind adding me to your press release distribution list.
 
Please advise if you would like additional information.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
1stLt Savannah L Frank
Public Affairs Officer / 6MCD
MCRD Parris Island / Beaufort, SC
savannah.frank@marines.usmc.mil
OFFICE: 843.228.2085 / BB: 843.812.9814
 
PRIVACY NOTICE:
This email, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain Personally 
Identifiable Information (PII) that is For Official Use Only (FOUO). Information may be FOUO because it includes 
information protected by the Privacy Act. If any information in this e-mail falls under the Privacy Act of 1974, you 
must safeguard the information and, if applicable, all attachments. Disclosure of information is IAW DoD 5400.11R. 
Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited and may result in either civil or criminal penalties. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete/destroy the original and any copies of this message.
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